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Curricular 

S1 – S3 Songwriting Club at Aden Park A Mackie 

  

Musicians Adam Ross, Jenny Sturgeon and Grant Anderson are running 
a 4-day Songwriting Club in the summer holidays for 9 -14 year olds. 
Open to all levels of experience, you don't need to play or bring an 
instrument but if you do, please take it along. The sessions are 
completely free to attend but space is limited to 10 participants each 
week. To register interest or ask any questions please respond let 
Ashley Mackie (F2) know by end of the day. 

 

S1 – S6 Reminder – First Floor Expectation  E McCluskey 

  
Due to an increasing number of students carrying food on the first floor, 
a reminder of the First Floor Expectations for all S1 to S6 pupils: 
 

- At no time during the school day, is food or drink (except water) allowed 
on the first floor.  

- Before Registration at 8.38am the first floor is closed to all S1-S3 
pupils. 

- At lunchtime, the first floor is closed to all pupils for the first twenty 
minutes.  

- The only exceptions to these two rules about opening times are pupils 
with passes from Guidance and those taking part in clubs. 

-  
Whilst pupils are on the First Floor, they are expected to: 
 

- Be respectful to all staff, learners and events taking place.  
- Abide by MERIT expectations. 

- Have no food or drink, except water.  
 

If they do not, they will be expected to leave the First Floor.  
 

 

S1 – S6 PE – Reminders: MERIT expectations  

  

Please could pupils be reminded: 
 

- A change of PE kit is required for PE lessons. If you forget, we 
have spare kit available. If you regularly forget, texts home will 
request support with organisation. 

- PE kit should NOT be worn outside PE lessons. You are 
allocated time before a lesson to change into kit and time at the 
end to change out. (Reg/Crew: please issue demerits if any pupils 
attend in PE kit as they have time to change even if it is P1) 
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- Appropriate footwear should be worn on the astro at all times. No 
footwear is not acceptable. Please bring suitable footwear for PE 
lessons. 

- No phones should be brought into practical lessons. These can 
be placed in the valuables tray (recommended) or left in bag in 
changing room (own risk). 

 
Thank you in anticipation of your effort in meeting these basic MERIT 
expectations. 
 

S1 – S6 Merit Points K Pate 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

S1 – S6 Lost Property Office Admin 

  
Various NEW items have been handed into the front office from PE. 
Anything not collected by the summer holidays, will be given to charity.  
 

 

 

Extra-Curricular Activities 
S1 – S6 Extra-Curricular Clubs A Laird 



 

 
 
Please note that new participants are welcome to come along- you do 
not need to have attended or played for the team last session to be able 
to go along. Some teams will hold new trials if they need to cut numbers 
for the area for a training squad. Some clubs will have space to take 
extra numbers. If you have any questions, please see a member of PE 
staff or the associated staff member. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pupils out of Class 
   

   

Canteen 
S1 – S6 Lunch Menu Canteen 

    
Salad is available daily (chicken, ham, tuna). Please place your 
order by 9.30am on the same day. 
 
Friday 
Soup: Vegetable  
Roast Chicken & Mealie 
Spaghetti Bolognaise & Garlic Bread 
Quorn Bolognaise 
Spaghetti Bolognaise 

 



Pasta & Sauce 
Warm Chicken Tikka Baguette 
Cheese Panini 
Chicken Mayo Panini 
 
Jelly 
A Delight 
Fruit Pots 
 
 

 

 


